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22nd December 2021 

 

 

Dear Member/ Prospective Member 

 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2021 

 

We cordially invite you to our Annual General Meeting on Wednesday the 29th 

December 2021 at 5pm on Zoom. 

 

Please use the following link to join the meeting: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83524795256?pwd=dWRCdlU4dTl3OW9RVXJBWDhROWdMUT09 

The meeting ID is 835 2479 5256, and the passcode is Puttalai. 

We will also share these details in the WhatsApp group for easy access. 

 

The Agenda for this AGM 

1. Welcome address by the President 

2. Audited Financial Statement by the Treasurer 

3. Election of the office bearers for 2022 for the following posts: 

• President • Secretary • Treasurer 

• Vice-president • Assistant Secretary • Assistant Treasurer 

• Project coordinator • Six Committee Members 

 

4. Speeches by the chief and the special guests (TBA) 

5. Any other business / Questions and answers. 

6. Possibly some entertainments (TBA) 

 

As you may recall, we have already circulated a notice about the AGM in the 

WhatsApp group. At the time, we had hoped to host the meeting in a hall with 

entertainment and meals. Unfortunately, due to the unexpected worsening of the 

COVID situation, we had to change this plan now to a remote video meeting.  

 

On the positive side, this change has allowed us to invite some special guests from 

other countries. We are still in talks to finalise a guest list. We are also trying to 

organise some entertainment. We will inform you of the final details in the 

WhatsApp group soon.  

 

We are looking forward to meeting you all on the 29th of December on Zoom. 

 

Thank you and bestest regards. 

 

Giritharan (On behalf of the Executive Committee) 
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